

IGNACIO SCHOOL DISTRICT 11 JT

P. O. Box 460 Ignacio, Colorado 81137 970-563-0500 Fax 970-563-4524 www.ignacioschools.org

September 16, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Ignacio School Board and the Southern Ute Indian Tribal Council would like to invite you, as a parent of an American Indian student in our schools, to attend the Ignacio School District Indian Policies and Procedures (IPP) meeting on Monday October 18, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. The meeting will be held in person at the Ignacio High School Auditorium.

We encourage you to attend this important meeting in order to get information about the collaboration between the school and the Tribal Educational Department and the services that are provided jointly. This will include test score results, survey results, new policies and programs implemented, Memorandum of Understanding and information on programs that are offered to your students. All parents and guardians of Native American students in the Ignacio School District are invited to attend.

Please find enclosed a survey that we would like for you to complete and return before October 1, 2021 to either the Building Principal's office, the Administration Building or mail it to PO Box 460 Ignacio, CO 81137. This survey can also be taken online at our website: www.ignacioschools.org

The annual IPP report that is handed out during the meeting will be available online for your viewing prior to the meeting. This can be found at: https://www.ignacioschools.org/indian-policies-and-procedures-0267fc7e

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Christopher W. deKay Superintendent of Schools

La Titia Taylor, MS

Director of Education

Southern Ute Tribe